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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 5:32 PM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: FW: Proposed rate increase by Black Hills Power

Please post in the BHP Rate Case docket, EL14‐026, under Comments and Responses. 
 
‐Patty 

-------------------------------------------  
From: Thomas Campbell[   
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 4:44:26 PM  
To: PUC  
Subject: Proposed rate increase by Black Hills Power  
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

 
I vehemently oppose BHP's request for a rate  increase.  As someone on fixed income, I could no 
more handle a 13% rate increase than I could fly.  We in Spearfish do not have a choice about who 
would supply us electricity, and now is the time the PUC stood up for us consumers.  It has been a 
long time since BHP and the Corporation gave two hoots about the consumers.  I missed the meeting 
Dakota Rural Action had in Spearfish this past Saturday, or else I would have added my name to 
protest BHP's request. 
Thank you. 
 
 
--  
 
Father Tom Campbell 

 




